
 

 

 

 

 

 

How to apply for a Nursery and Primary One 

place for our September 2021 intake 

 
 

The application process will open on 7th January 2021 
at 12.00 noon and close on 29th January 2021 at 12.00 
noon. 
 
 
The parental admissions portal will go live on Thursday 7th January 2021 and 
can be accessed through the Education Authority’s website: -  
 

www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions 

 
Parents will be able to submit their online application form here and upload 
the documents required. 
 
Information on our school criteria will also be available through this EA 
website. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you require any further information 
about the admissions process, or if you would like to speak to the Principal 
about the school. 
 
Tel: 02890471234 
 
Email: info@dundela.belfast.ni.sch.uk 

http://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions

